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UPCOMING  DATES 

http://lv.lethsd.ab.ca  (403) 328-5454  @lakeviewleth                           

Tue/Wed Oct 2 & 3 —Picture Day 
Fri Oct 4 —School Assembly @ 11:00 AM . Lakeview families are welcome. 
Wed Oct 9 — Papa John’s Pizza Fundraiser. Please use the promo code LES15 when 
ordering 
Tues Oct 22—Kindergarten Parent Teacher Interviews—No school for Kindergarten 
Wed Oct 23 — Parent Teacher Interviews @ 1:00 PM —7:30 PM—No School for 
Students  
Thurs Oct 24 — 8:45 AM —12:00 PM Parent Teacher interviews. Professional Learning 
Day—No School for Students 
Fri Oct 25 — Professional Learning Day—No School for Students 
Thurs Oct 31 — Halloween. Students may wear a costume to school. Please be mindful 
that costumes can be very scary for some children. Ensure costumes worn to school do 
not include props, violence, blood or weapons.  

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

LOOKING DEEPER 
Visit our website for information about: 

· Indigenous Newsletter 

· School Cash Online 

· Calendar  
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Welcome to Lakeview Elementary School.  
On Sept 17th we held our first school council 
meeƟng for this school year.  
 
Our new board is 

Chair - Jen Morton 
Vice - Dory Chronik 
Secretary - TBD 
Treasurer -  Stacey Keraiff 
 
As a school council, we are excited to get to 
know all the students and their families. We 
invite you to join us next month for our school 
council meeƟng at 7pm on Tuesday, October 
15th.  
 If you are interested, our school council is sƟll 
looking for a secretary and District School 
Council Rep for Lakeview. Please let the office 
know if you’re interested  

We are excited to launch our fall 
fundraiser. All money raised will go 
to support field trips. Use the LES15 
code to order and receive 15% off 
and support our school. Please share 
with family and friends.  

PAPA JOHN’S FUNDRAISER 

Oki!  

It's been a wonderful start to the school year, and we already have so 
much to celebrate. I hope that the enthusiasm we feel in the school is 
shared with you at home too. We look forward to meeƟng with you 
later this month at the parent teacher interviews. These interviews 
provide us with valuable insights and informaƟon about your child's 
learning style and we hope that every family will be able to aƩend. 

It has been so nice to connect with many of our families at the Meet the 
Teacher night, Terry Fox run and the School Council meeƟng. 

We are looking forward to our first fundraiser with Papa John’s Pizza. All 
orders placed using the special Lakeview code (LES15) on October 9th 
will go towards supporƟng students at Lakeview. Look for more 
informaƟon coming your way and share the code with family and 
friends. 

As always, please reach out if you have a quesƟon or concern, or to 
share something you love.  We appreciate your feedback. 

Connie Adserballe, Principal 

FROM THE OFFICE 


